Map on screen or hand 

Jean Rollins representing “Save DeLeo Wall’ organization 
Congratulations on a wonderful Newcastle Days.  Thank you all for your hard work.

The De Leo Wall properties, 35 acres in Newcastle, were granted a forest harvest permit in May.  Hundreds of residents, as well as the Cities of Newcastle and Renton and King County voiced strong concerns. Concern for the environmental impacts of logging: which include erosion, runoffs, slash fires; as well as loss of habitat and damage to streams, wetlands, and riparian zones.  Recreation trails especially the De Leo wall trails is big in Newcastle.  The loss of these trails and the negative visual impact for the SE corner of Newcastle are additional issues.  
Thankfully with the support of council, Newcastle appealed the logging permit. 
Since April a residents’ led group, SaveDeLeoWall.org , provided community outreach of the issues with the ultimate goal of a public- private partnership to purchase the property for open space. Forterra,a land conservation non-profit is working with us on this goal. 
A partnership for purchase has broad, passionate community support, including financial and the support of local governments and advocacy groups.
 You are all mega volunteers and you can help your City prevent the logging.   You are all out & about in Newcastle. Residents know your faces- use your notoriety to help increase awareness of the potential logging. 

Get friends & neighbors to visit the SaveDeleoWall.org  website to offer help and stay updated.

Support your council in their effort to prevent the logging.
Questions? 
Thank you 
Hand our flyer /map 
Behind the scenes the “Save De Leo Wall” group provided presentations to non-profits with 

Forterra (formerly Cascade Land Conservancy), is. 

????The property is up slope from May Creek, its associated wetlands, tributaries and riparian zones.  The proposed timber harvest would include 80 foot 80 year old second growth Douglas Firs, Western Hemlock and Cedar trees.  This is the only place on Cougar Mountain where Garry (white) oak grow.  The site is home to exquisite Madrona trees and Chocolate lilies, both of which are rare on the mountain except on the Wall.   
.  
These efforts, coupled with strong public and advocacy group’s support, led to the involvement of Forterra, Washington’s largest non-profit land conservation organization. Forterra began negotiating with the owner to reach a purchase agreement. If the property can be acquired impacts to trails, streams, habitat, wetlands, and riparian zones will be avoided. The hazards of erosion and runoff into May Creek and possible slash fires will be eliminated
